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1. How do we better understand our 
relationships in the community? Where do 
we have gaps?

2. How do we ensure we’re engaging 
stakeholders and learning from them?

3. How do we initiate conversations that will 
build and/or deepen relationships?

4. How do we identify community 
stakeholders to join our boards and 
committees?



 20 Years as a Faith Based Community 
Organizer

 Experience Forming Coalitions to Address 
Critical Community Issues such as Prisoner 
Reentry

 Forged a Range of other Strategic 
Partnerships as an Organizational 
Development and Fund Development 
Consultant



Key principle: There’s power in the 
relationship!



Relationship Mapping



Influence

Consciously Aware and Have 

an Impact  

Intention

Consciously Aware But 

Beyond Our Reach

Unknown

Unconsciously Ignorant





1. Gather a list of all of your existing relationships or partnerships

2. Sort the list into this matrix

3. Stretch your awareness by adding partners for each of the 4      

quadrants





Stakeholder 

Engagement



▪ Critical to growing your movement for 
public safety

▪ Key to learning how to deepen your 
impact





Sort the list from the earlier matrix into this matrix that identifies 

relative interest and influence level







Initiating Conversations





▪ Collaborative Intention

▪ Truthfulness

▪ Self-accountability

▪ Self-awareness and awareness of others

▪ Problem-solving and negotiating

Source: Radical Collaboration by Tamm and Luyet







Building Your Board



Key principle: There’s power in the 
relationship!







 Sends a strong message of belief in the 
organization and its mission

 Broadens the base of supporters. Members 
add their network to the movement







Name 

Priorities

Establish 

objectives 

(workplan) 

for the 

board

Name 

recruitment 

priorities 

based on 

needs

Approach 

prospects 

with 

concrete 

roles and 

which they 

can start  

right away 

CompassPoint Model



Because there’s power in the 
relationship!





Cory Sparks

corysparks@lano.org

504.208.8640



Building Diverse Partnerships
Cory Sparks

September 11, 2018


